
March 21st, 1924.

Professor H. A. Smith, 
Faculty of Law,
McGill University.

Dear Professor Smith:-

After consideration, of questions involved by the abolition 
course, I am prepared to recommend

the
of the LL.B,

U)and s„»n, the Of JarlapradenceIt at i,T ‘uep0=4«d• with a view to replacing
oth» sûbjeoï. a m »on.

(2)t v That the professorship of Constitution*»!
and FederalSLaw!° ^0fes80rahlP •* Constitutional

Fed'7hl?hTth6 ?rofessor of Constitutionaln&ndUCti0n 
sooaklL 7hW°?ld b° rosponsible would be, generally 

® LaW of the Constitution, and of the
or do sirabi«S 0f,0th9r countries, so far as necessaryof Ped^A?1?* fnî EUCh branoh88 of law, subjects 

legislation, as may appear appropriate.
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